Tom Nunamacher

I represent Thermal Supply, a commercial refrigeration design and wholesaler. I understand your
concern with HFC's but in this line of business there are no alternatives available unit January 2026.
all the commercial manufacturer's have nothing ready or available yet. A2L refrigerants will be
moving in but that wont happen until 2026.

what your sayin with this new ruling is that no large refrigeration system being installed in
Washington can take place until 2026.1 believe Washington needs to go with the National dates and
not the ones you've picked.



